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ADDENDUM 

This Journal recently published an editorial by 
Kreiner and Rosenwaks (J Vitro Fert Embryo 
Transfer. 1988;5:313-315). The authors referred in 
this editorial to some of their "past experiences." 
Since only the present addresses were listed, the 
impression could be given that their past experi- 
ences solely refer to work performed at their 
present institutes. This thereby stands corrected at 

the requests of the authors since a large part of the 
experience had been accumulated at their previous 
location of practice, The Jones Institute for Repro- 
ductive Medicine in Norfolk, Virginia. 

Norbert Gleicher, MD 
Editor-in-Chief 
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